
From: Nathan Cartwright <nathan@trustedenergyllc.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: Gilpatric, Kerri-Lyn <Kerri-Lyn.Gilpatric@energy.nh.gov> 
Cc: ENGY: Registrations <Registrations@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: CEPS, CNGS and Aggregator Exemption Form Filing Reminder 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello, 
 
I will not be renewing my licenses as they should have been closed out last year in 2022 as I sold my 
book of business and am working for another company now.  Trusted Energy is s�ll my company but is 
not in opera�on currently but I would like to keep the door open should I decide to pursue sales again in 
the future under the Trusted Energy LLC mantel.  
 
Please verify with me that I no longer have any ac�ve licenses in NH as there should not be any ac�ve 
licenses anymore. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nathan 
 

 
 
Nathan Dee Cartwright 
President/Director of Sales 
Trusted Energy LLC,  
Your Trusted Energy Partner 
 
Direct: 877-830-3155  | Mobile: 818-646-3137 
Fax: 877-854-1789  
E-mail: nathan@trustedenergyllc.com  
Website: www.trustedenergyllc.com 
 
 
"Thank You for your time I know it's valuable, give me a chance to work for you 
and show you what I can SAVE your Company"  
   
 
** "Go Green, ASK about our Green Energy Options for your Company today and Start 
Reducing your Company's Energy Footprint" 
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